
 
 

To, 

The Secretary, 
The West Bengal Housing Industry Regulatory Authority, 

New Secretariat Building, (1
ST

 Floor, ‘A’- Block) 
1, Kiran Sankar Roy Road, 

Kolkata – 700001 

 

Sub:- Declaration Regarding NOC from Others authority 

 
Dear Sir, 

 
This is for your kind information that we are developing a project for Residential purpose  ie. “ SHARADH BHAVAN “  at Mouza – 

Radhanagar, JL No.- 39, LR Plot NO. 5861 , LR Khatian No. 7892,7893, Ward No. 09 , Holding No. 110, Mahalla – Birhata P.O.- 

Burdwan, PS.- Burdwan, Dist.- Purba Bardhaman, PIN- 713101, With in the limits of Burdwan Municipality. 

 
This is to inform you that this projected site situated at above mention schedule under Burdwan Municipality area and Burdwan 

Municipality is the only Authority body to given permission for developing project. 

 So except Building Permission letter from Burdwan Municipality , we don’t have any farther applicable NOC for the project. 

So , We request you please do the needful. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

For, 

M/S SAMANTA HOUSING DEVELOPER 

 

 

………………………………………….. 
TARAK NATH SAMANTA (PARTNER) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


